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Suspects Wanted for Residential Burglary 
Up to $1,000 Reward Offered  

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
August 23, 2018 

 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers along with investigators from the San Diego Police 
Department’s Northern Division are asking for the public’s assistance in identifying 
and locating unknown suspects who burglarized a residence in the Mount Soledad 
area of San Diego. 
 
On June 16, 2018, unknown suspects forced entry into a residence in the Mount 
Soledad area by using a tool to pry open the front door.  The suspects stole numerous 
pieces of jewelry with a total value of over $250,000.  Most of the jewelry pieces were 
large in size and very distinctive.  Surveillance video captured the suspects’ vehicle 
arriving at the residence and a suspect wearing dark clothing exiting the front 
passenger’s seat.  Investigators determined the suspects’ vehicle is a newer model 
white Nissan Rogue.   
 
 
***Surveillance photos of the suspects’ vehicle along with photos of some of the 
stolen jewelry can be found on pages 2 and 3 of this release.***        
 
 
Anyone with information on the identity and or location of the suspects is asked to 
call the SDPD’s Northern Division at (858) 552-1727 or the Crime Stoppers 
anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477.  Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 
reward to anyone with information that leads to an arrest in this case.   Visit the 
Crime Stoppers website at www.sdcrimestoppers.org for more information on how to 
send anonymous web and mobile app tips.  
 
 

• Media inquiries about this case can be directed to A/Capt. Kevin Mayer at 
(858) 552-1710 or email at kmayer@pd.sandiego.gov .  

 
 

• Media inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to Officer Mark Herring 
at (619) 531-1500 or email at msherring@pd.sandiego.gov or Deputy Adriana 
Uribe at (619) 531-1547 or email at adriana.uribe@sdsheriff.org . 
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                                          Suspects’ Vehicle 

                      
 
     Generic photo of a Nissan Rogue (not actual suspects’ vehicle) 

          
 
 
      Photos of Stolen Jewelry 
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